



<u>VIA FACSIMILE - (510) 569-4757</u> February 1, 1993

Ravi Arulanantham, Ph.D., CHMM Alameda County Health Agency Division of Hazardous Materials Department of Environmental Health 80 Swan Way, Room 200 Oakland, CA 94621

Re: Tract 6078 - Soil Sampling Clearance

Dear Ravi:

Confirming our telephone conversation of today at 1:45 p.m. you have approved unrestricted development of the thirteen lot Tract 6078 in Hayward, as noted in the attached drawings. As discussed, we have not yet completed the test results on Tract 6260, the additional nine lots, which you requested on December 15, 1992, but we expect to have a sampling procedure in your hands for approval for Tract 6220 within the next week.

Thank you again for your continued cooperation on this project, and we will continue to try to meet all of your requirements as quickly as possible.

Very truly yours,

THE PLYMOUTH GROUP

Curtis S. Peterson Chairman and CEO

CSP/sk

attachments (6)

copy w/attach. to: Hugh Murphy, City of Hayward Fire Department

Dyana Anderly, City of Hayward Planning

Department

Ted Terlau, Sunnyside Commons

